
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

CITY OF NANAIMO 
 
 

BOARD OF VARIANCE MEETING 
TO BE HELD 2014-NOV-20 

 
 

 
 
  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 2014-NOV-20 regularly 
scheduled Board of Variance meeting to be held in the Boardroom, 
Service and Resource Centre, 411 Dunsmuir Street, at 5:30 p.m. has 
been CANCELLED. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


